
 

What a trip!  We had such a great day out in York, visiting 
the Jorvik Centre and DIG (and the shortest street with 
the longest name on the way).  The ride through the 
Jorvik was fascinating: not only could we see how the 
Vikings lived, but we could even smell it!  The class loved 
DIG where they got to literally… dig.  But, what was the 
highlight of the day you may be wondering?  Obviously, it 
was the giant replica human poo in the Jorvik Centre. 
(Suffice to say that it provided much hot discussion.) We 
also took part in a Viking medicines and remedies 
workshop where we found out how people got their 
various ailments treated – badly, by the sounds of it!  Back 
at school, we have been learning about the heart and 
circulatory system in humans and animals.  The children 
performed role-plays to demonstrate how the heart 
works, which were fun to watch!  In English, they have 
been writing about their favourite 3 superheroes, and 
then designing their very own super hero characters and 
writing a procedural text on how to become that hero. 
(Haven’t decided which one I am going to try first…) We 
have also been reading stories in our class book about all 
kinds of real life heroes.  Whilst some members of the 
class have been swimming, others have been studying fine 
pencil sketching with Mr Pearson and then enjoying a unit 
of dance with Miss Fawcett.  So, a busy and action-
packed half tem as usual – everyone is now ready for a 
rest and battery re-charge!  Happy Valentine’s Day!   


